
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

 

Friday 21st January 2022 

What was discussed? 

 

Eco-Warriors discussed ways in which they 
would like to spend the £774 leftover as part of 
a grant they applied for in 2019. Children 
decided they wanted to: 

- Buy things to increase the biodiversity of 
the school pond.  

- Buy new gardening equipment and pond 
dipping equipment.  

- Buy storage containers to keep the 
equipment safe and rust free.  

- We also discussed buying a new compost 
bin and food waste bins for the kitchen.  

 

After this we returned to our conversation 
around recycling bins in classrooms following 
our waste audit.  

Children thought out and have started 
designing labels for classroom general waste, 
recycling and fruit waste bins.   

Next steps: 

 

 

Children to finish labels for bins before Mrs 
Eggleston laminates these and hands out to 
teachers.  

 

Children to draft an email to all teachers, 
cleaners and kitchen staff reminding them about 
the different bins and letting them know about 
another waste audit.  

 

Mrs Eggleston to put in order for new equipment 
wanted by the children from the grant.  

 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

Maggie, Eli, Rufus, Lily, Austin, Aefia, 
Sebastian, Phoebe, Coby, Adam. 

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 

All in attendance.  When and where is the next meeting? 

 

Friday 14th February – 2:30pm -Hall 

 


